
The Letter from Meike and Jessi
(stay in 31st-Oct. ～ 22d-Dec, 2022)

• What is your studying area? 

We are two medical students from Germany and 
belong to the University of Regensburg in Bavaria. 
We came to Japan to absolve one part of our 
practical experience at the end of the medical 
studies.

* Why did you choose our University or Hospital?
* How did you find our university of Hospital?  

We wanted to visit Japan because we were interested 
in the culture and the high standards of medicine. We 
choose Nara Medical University Hospital because of a 
recommendation of a doctor in Germany and he was 
happy about the memories of the time he spend here.

* How is your studying circumstances? 

Studying at Nara medical university hospital was a very 
good experience! Everyone tried hard to teach and 
explain well. We always knew who we were able to talk 
to. Furthermore, we were able to take part at special 
training lessons.

(Please give us an any picture here !)



* What is the impression of Japan, Nara Pref.?

Nara Pref. is a beautiful place with long history that 
you can see and feel in many places. There are 
special highlights like Nara park with the famous 
deers. It is a little rural but big cities like Osaka and 
Kyoto are near and easy to reach by train.

* How is your private life here?  
* have you been staying at our Guest House?  Yes ・ No

We lived in an apartment rented by Leopalace 21.

We meet very nice students from Nara Medical University and 
with them and with some other german students we went 
out for dinner and karaoke and went on a trip to the coast. 
We really had a fun time! Furthermore we found some other 
lovely friends that tried hard to make our time in Japan 
memorable!

* Please give a message for the coming Students in future !! 

People in Japan are very nice, kind and always want to help and try the best for you! But many of them, especially 
the students, are a little shy, so just talk to them! They will be happy to meet you!


